
January 11, 2023, In Preparation for AWSC 

Good evening, Al-Anon Family. 

I hope you had a very happy New Year with your loved ones.  I am grateful, humble, and appreciative for 

your service and support to this panel.  

As we approach AWSC two weeks, I want to friendly remind you that if you have not booked your room, 

you still have time. However, you will have to reach Lindsey Blair directly. Here is her phone number at 

the Hilton is 407-265-6229. On January 4, I needed to release the rooms that were not booked. 

However, Lindsey is very good at her job and if you call her, she will make sure you are booked at our 

rate.  

The final updated agenda has been posted on AFG website.    Please plan accordingly.  Remember to 

read all reports, including the task and thought force recommendations. It is important that you vote 

using Knowledge Based Decision Making. (KBDM) 

The information from the registration page has been updated.  We are not doing dinner on Friday night 

and the meeting will begin at 6:30, with a workshop chair by Phill G. (Alateen Chair   There will be no 

breakfast served on Saturday.  WE will start our business meeting at 10 AM. You will have lunch and 

dinner on Saturday and breakfast on Sunday. 

 Please email our panel assistant if you are not going to eat with us. I hope, you will take advantage of 

our 3 meals being served. However, if for any reason you will not eat any of our meals let her know. 

We have given the hotel the number of attendees and we are being charge for the meals. We have 

until Monday, January 26, 2023, to change numbers. We get the room for free because we are paying 

for food and beverages.  

  Remember that room cancelations must be received 24 before check-in.   Please be mindful of the 

Technology Coordinator.  Send your reports in PDF format by January 18. Thank you for those of you 

that are ahead of the game and have already sent your reports.  

Please bring Red Light/Green Light questions for consideration to the Alternate Delegate.  You may also 

post on her Alcove Page.   

Also, I have updated the 2023 Panel 61 Assignments. There is no face-to-face AWSC at the hotel in July   

It will be hosted in Zoom on July 22-23-2023. 

I am looking forward to seeing all of you at AWSC, June 27-29-2023 

 

In love, and in service, your trusted servant, 

 

Elsa M Ciatti 
 

"Talk to each other, Reason things out,  Keep it simple." 
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